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Darrel - Our position is that they would lose their "A" rights to return to
their previous classification and headquarters. I'll be in the office at
Diablo today and can be reached at (805) 545-4476 if you would like to discuss
this. Thanks. JOE DEMARTINI

----------------------[Reply - Original Message]----------------------

Sent by:DDGR1@Ir@HR
PLEASE ADVISE AS TO COMPANY'S POSITION REGARDING "A" BIDDING RIGHTS STATUS

FOR AN EMPLOYEE WHO BID/TRANSFERRED FROM THE PHYSICAL BARGAINING UNIT INTO
THE CLERICAL UNIT AND DECLINED THE OFFER TO RETURN TO THE PHYSICAL UNIT.
THANKS,
DARREL MITCHELL
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